Government of India
National Commission for Women,
4, Deen Dayal Upadhyaya Marg.
New Delhi-110002

No.4-153/2015-NCW/(A) Dated: /f %August, 2015

CORRIGENDUM

Notice for Tender Annual Contract for Scanning and Digitization of
Commission’s Files and Important Data.

This is to bring to the notice of all concerned that due to some
administrative reasons, the Technical Bids received in response to
the above tender shall now be opened at 4.00 P.M. on 25"
August instead of 4.00 P.M on 24™ August 2015.

The last date for receipt of tenders shall, however, remain the
same, i.e. 24" August, 2015 upto 3.00 P.M.

(J Shailender)
Under Secretary



